
By email 
 
Dear Phillipe 
 
Thank you for alerting us to this review seeking stakeholder input.  
 
We have had a look at the UC’s proposal and we are of the view that 
alignment of the Territory electricity framework with that of the NEM is a good 
move and has the NTMEU support.  
 
We are aware that the AER is working on a range of issues to strengthen the 
structure of the NEM resulting from the implementation of the NECF and any 
changes in the Territory that introduce similar features is welcomed.  
 
The robust approach taken by the UC in developing the compliance program 
gives us confidence that the UC will improve the outcomes for consumers and 
we are comfortable with the proposals embedded in the draft statement of 
approach on compliance.  
 
Regards  
 
Michael Williams 
Chair NTMEU   
 


